April 5, 2007

RE: ConocoPhillips LNG Extension APR - 9 2!99,7

DOEOR EINGR
Dear Sif,

I am writing to you in support of the proposed extension for the ConocoPhillips Kenai LNG Plant.

It has been my direct experience that this operation is by far cleaner, safer and more people and community
oriented than other Cook Inlet industry leadets. I say this from a position of experience, working with and for
other energy producers in the Cook Inlet region and on the North Slope of Alaska. For the simple ideals stated
above, I left an employment position with another Cook Inlet producer and accepted my position with
ConocoPhillips at the Kenai LNG facility. I would not trade my employment time here for employment
anywhere else I can think of.

The record shows that the safety culture here is truly awesome and a very good example to others in the
various industries through out our state.

ConocoPhillips actively donates both financially and physically to the well being of our community through
participation in local government, giving to local charities, giving to the Kenai River Watershed programs,
sponsoring our schools and educational institutions for our children such as the Challenger Learning Center in
Kenai and actively sponsoring and giving of time to community activities including the Boys & Girls Club, the
local Food Bank, and annual community events like the Peninsula Winter Games. As you can see,
ConocoPhillips continued presence here is vital to the health of our communities on the Kenai Peninsula.

The ConocoPhillips Kenai LNG Plant, being the only North American Export Facility for LNG, has pioneered
the technology that has driven the global market move to the much cleaner and safer natural gas fuels that are
so sought after today. That heritage; that history, and that Technology are all here, in Kenai, Alaska.

I ask that you carefully and earnestly consider the decisions put before you and act in the best interest of our
economy, our communities and our Nation.

Thank You for your time to review my letter of support.

William B. Wolverton

Sincetely,




